
 

Ref. No.: QHTL/Sec/SE/2025-26/48      15 September 2025 
 
To, 
The Manager, 
Corporate Services, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 
Symbol: QUICKHEAL 
Series: EQ 
 
Subject: Clarification on XBRL Submitted through different module 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This is with reference to your email dated 15 September 2025 through NEAPS Portal. The said 

email mentions about re-submission of financial results in XBRL. 

We would like to inform that the Financial Results XBRL was submitted today under 

appropriate module. 

 
Please take this information on record. 
 
For Quick Heal Technologies Limited 
 
 
 
Sarang Deshpande 
Company Secretary 
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